
1. ‘THE CONSULTATION WEBSITE’

An apology for absence was received from Simone Pearson (eCouncil Manger). In her absence,
Philippa Joughin (Community Planning/Development Coordinator) and Dorothea Brown (Principal
Adviser) provided oral comments on progress with the consultation website.

Items discussed Included:

• Stage 1 of the consultation diary (an example tabled by Philippa).
• Marketing the website.
• While the website is scheduled to be available from 3 September 2002, opportunities for

comment will still be available after that date.
• ‘Have your say on anything you want to have you say on’ – this suggestion to be given further

consideration during discussion with Simone Pearson at the next meeting.

The Principal Adviser signalled that Simone’s electronic presentation will take place at the next
meeting.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


